
HLPUSD is out on summer vacation New 
Horizons opens it’s doors to all HLPUSD 
low-income families with children to 
come to our location for assistance dur-
ing the Summer months. We began our 
first distribution in June 12th. Our next 
distribution will be July 11 and Aug. 15th.  

 

New Horizons is partnering with Equity & 
Access, DKG and Hot Topic this year to 
provide backpacks to K-8th grade at Val-

Yes New Horizons I can help.  Here is my tax deductible donation to help low-income children and 

single parent families right away.  I am enclosing my check for: 

(     )  $50 to provide groceries for a family of 10 for 1 day. 

(     )  $100 to provide groceries for 4 families of 6 for 1 day . 

(     )  $_____ to help as much as I possibly can! 

-OR- 

Go to www.nhcg.org and hit the donate button for a secure link to our PayPal  

Please return donation to:  

New Horizons, 3129 Hacienda Blvd., #809, Hacienda Hts., CA 91745 

July is Independence For Hunger Month at Grocery Outlet 
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“We Care and We Give” 

HLPUSD had there annual cereal 
drive in April this year and brought 
in 734 boxes of cereal for the low-
income families to receive over the 
summer months. Awesome job to all 

the schools that participated. 

 

 

B e - l o w : 
Stu-

New Horizons is partnering with Gro-
cery Outlet again this year for the 
month of July Independence from 
Hunger food drive all donations go 
directly to low-income families of 
Hacienda Heights and La Puente. 
This is a great way to support your 
local community.  

 

Grocery Outlet 

Independence from Hunger Month 

July 1st to 31st Location: 

520 Workman Mills Road 

La Puente, CA 91746 

 

Or simply make a donation by filling 







 


